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RE: National Marine Fisheries Service Report

I fully support the lawsuit against NMFS and other parties for their handling of fisheries allotments and tribal negotiations. The
current process excludes non-tribal fisherman to the detriment of everybody and is being wantonly abused with the full
knowledge of the parties. I would donate money to this lawsuit if I could.



